
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2015-121   Date: April 2015 

 
Subject: Outsourced IT 

 
This request asked about suppliers providing outsourced ICT Services to the SFO.  
 
The Serious Fraud Office currently uses two ICT companies that fall within your request 
which are Capita and RAVN. These supply user, infrastructure and other support 
services.  
 
The renewal dates are 2019 for Capita and 2016 for RAVN.  
 
For the 2014/15 financial year the spend with Capita was £648,316, and with RAVN 
was £655,934 (subject to audit). 


